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REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR THE FY2019 CONTINUUM OF CARE (COC) PROGRAM 

Sinajana, GU (July 25, 2019) The Guam Housing and Urban Renewal Authority (GHURA), as 

the collaborative applicant of the local Continuum of Care (CoC), together with the Guam 

Homeless Coalition, is soliciting proposals for U.S. Housing and Urban Development’s (HUD) 

FY 2019 Continuum of Care Notice of Funding Availability (NOFA).  

This solicitation of proposals is to ensure that Guam submits a funding recommendation for 

CFDA 14.267, Funding Opportunity Number FR-6200-N-25. This competition is open to any 

agencies and organizations that will address the following FY 2019 CoC Program goals of 

ending homelessness: 

a. Rapid rehousing individuals and families experiencing homelessness; 

b. Rehousing of persons fleeing domestic violence, dating violence, sexual assault, and 

stalking;  

c. Rehousing of youth while minimizing the trauma and dislocation caused by 

homelessness; and 

d. Promoting access and effective utilization of mainstream programs by individuals 

and families experiencing homelessness; and optimizing self-sufficiency among those 

experiencing homelessness. 

 

To apply, please submit an abstract that includes the following: 

1) Needs Assessment – Why is this work important and necessary? What data supports your 

statements? 

2) Project Description – What do you intend to do? How are you going to do the work? 

3) Budget  

Abstracts should not exceed three (3) pages. The deadline to submit is before 5PM, August 

14, 2019. All submissions and questions should be emailed to Amor Say at 

amsay@ghura.org.    

  

mailto:amsay@ghura.org
mailto:amsay@ghura.org

